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DISTANCE LEARNING DETAILS: 
Archway Glendale is committed to providing our distance learning students with a combination of daily synchronous and 
asynchronous instruction each day. In addition, students will receive weekly small group instruction. During students’ 
virtual school day, they will also be completing independent practice assignments posted to their section’s Google 
Classroom.  
 

DISTANCE LEARNING CHANGES: 
Teachers: As some students and teachers transition back to brick and mortar together, there is a possibility that your 
distance learning teacher and assigned Google Classroom might change. If that is the case, your student’s new distance 
learning teacher will reach out to you by email on Wednesday, August 26, 2020 with an introduction and all the new 
details.  
 
Schedule: There is also a strong possibility that your student’s synchronous learning schedule will change as brick and 
mortar classes resume. If that is the case, your student’s distance learning teacher will notify you by email of the new 
schedule with the updated Zoom times on Wednesday, August 26, 2020.  
 
 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS FOR DISTNACE LEARNING FAMILIES: 
Punctuality: Students must be present in the Zoom waiting room at least 5 minutes prior to the meeting start time. This 
allows teachers time to take attendance prior to the start of the meeting so that academic learning can begin at the 
scheduled start time. If your family is having technology problems, please reach out to your teachers by email, so that 
they are aware of the problem and can help troubleshoot solutions if needed. Students who join the Zoom meeting after 
the scheduled start time may not be admitted. 
 
Attendance: Regular attendance during synchronous Zoom meetings is essential. These are important times for your 
students to receive subject-specific instruction, participate in classroom discussions, and practice new concepts with the 
support of a teacher present. Please notify the office at 623.866.4710, option 2 and your student’s teacher any time 
your student will not be in attendance.  
 
Student Work: Student work will be regularly assigned in your student’s Google Classroom with a specified due date. 
Please make sure your student reads through the assignment details to better understand what needs to be done, 
where it should be done, how it will be submitted, and the time by when it must be submitted. Most assignments will be 
due the day they are assigned. It is a good habit to have your student double-check to make sure their assigned work 
was submitted prior to logging out of Google Classroom for the day. Any work submitted late will receive only partial 
credit.  
 
 


